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Temporary changes to Magill Street parking 

from Monday 24 June 2019 

To facilitate the construction of utility upgrades, 

four on-street car parking bays on the northern 

kerb of Magill Street will be temporarily 

occupied by a work safety exclusion zone. 

This change will be in place for approximately 

two weeks from Monday 24 June 2019. 

Temporary changes to the site hoarding and 

fencing will also occur as part of this work. 

Work may be rescheduled due to unforeseen 

circumstances or inclement weather.  

We thank you for your patience as we 

undertake this important work.  

Get in touch 

If you have any questions or would like to 

enquire about this work or the project, please 

get in touch: 

Call: 1800 571 866 

Email:  randwickcampusredevelopment

@health.nsw.gov.au 

http://www.snswlhd.health.nsw.gov.au/

